Town of Halton Hills



CONGRATULATES INDUSTRY'80

The Town of Halton Hills salutes the Rotary Club of Georgetown in its efforts to recognize, support and promote the importance of the industrial-commercial sector within our community.

This is a perfect opportunity for all citizens of the Town to take just a few minutes to come out and say thank you, for the broad range of products and job opportunities available within the Town of Halton Hills, also to support in general the overall contribution industry makes in sustaining the life style we all enjoy.

The Thursy

The Council for the Town of Halton Hills, P. D. Pomeroy, Mayor.